
 
 
 

5th March 2024 
 

Castle Hill & The Chocolate Factory! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With Easter upon us, get ready for a sweet adventure! We're excited to announce our "Castle Hill & 
The Chocolate Factory" Fundraising Event! 

We're selling delicious chocolate bars for £2 each, 
with a chance to win fantastic prizes hidden 
inside! The chocolate bars are in fact, ‘Galaxy 
Smooth Milk Bars’ as to be inclusive for those 
children with nut allergies. Should your child have 
any other food intolerance, please do get in 
contact with us and we will swap your Galaxy bar, 
over to a bar they can consume.  

Here's how you can join the fun: 

Buy your chocolate bars online: Visit https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff/ to purchase your bars 
conveniently. Any chocolate bars purchased will be delivered to the children in their classroom at 
the end of the day on Wednesday 27th March. Should you be a lucky winner, your prize will be 
detailed on the Golden ticket and you can collect this after half term (week commencing 15th April) 

Every bar has a chance to win! We've hidden four golden tickets inside some lucky bars. 

Here are the mouth-watering prizes you could win:  

▪ 1st Prize: A cinema voucher for a thrilling movie night! 
▪ 2nd Prize: A Roald Dahl book set to ignite imaginations! 
▪ 3rd Prize: A Flip Out voucher for bouncing fun! 
▪ 4th Prize: A delectable chocolate hamper for the ultimate 

chocolate lover! 

This fundraising event will help us continue our efforts in the Secret Garden and the Book Nook. 

So, don't miss this opportunity to enjoy delicious chocolate, support a good cause, and maybe win 
an amazing prize! You may notice a familiar face on the Chocolate bar too… Can you guess who!? 

Order your "Castle Hill & The Chocolate Factory" bars today! 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

The Fundraising Friends 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff

